
 

 

16 September 2022 

Welcome to Our New Year 7 Students 
 

It has been lovely to welcome our new Year 7s to Stanchester.  

 

On Monday they had time to explore the school and took part in a treasure hunt to find 

specific areas from a picture clue.  

 

Head of Year Mr Moth said “They have impressed staff with their enthusiasm for trying 

new subjects and sports and have made a fantastic start to the year. Our incredible 

Year 7s have accumulated over 1000 achievement points in their first week and have 

showed real resilience. I am looking forward to supporting these young people and   

celebrating their successes throughout the year.” 

 

Well done to you all and we hope you enjoy your time at Stanchester. 

Home Learning 

Information Evening 
 

Thursday 22 September from 6pm - 6.30pm.  

 

We would like to invite you into the Academy to learn more about 

our revised approach to home learning. We’ll be offering infor-

mation about how to support students with revision and home 

learning, and you will have an opportunity to ask any questions 

you may have. 

 

Mr. Liam McLaughlin, our SENDCo, will also be available to an-

swer any questions on supporting students with home learning.  

If you need to report your childs absence please call  

01935 827201, or email attendance@stanchester.co.uk 

Please report their absence each day they are not at 

school 

New Parent App 

We have now launched the 

SIMS Parent app.  All parents 

should have received an email 

inviting them to  activate their 

account. 

If you have any queries please 

contact the office. 



 
Anyone for tennis? 

Well, table tennis at least.  Stanchester 

now has 4 new permanent Table Tennis 

tables which the students are able to use 

Student Clubs 

We are really excited that our lunchtime clubs for the Autumn term have now started. With a wide range of options 
there are plenty of activities for students to get involved in, with even more to come soon! 

Monday  
KS4 Social Badminton – Mr Howchin – Sports Hall – Lunchtime  
KS3 Coding Club – Mrs Hyde – WW4 – Lunchtime WEEK A  
KS4 CS/iMedia Catch Up – Mrs Hyde – WW4 – Lunchtime 
WEEK B  
Year 7 and 8 Choir – Mrs Fontanals – W6 – Lunchtime   
Home Learning Space – Mrs Orchard – M1 – Lunchtime  
 
Tuesday  
KS3 Social Badminton – Mr Dabinett – Sports Hall – Lunchtime  
Ukulele Club – Mrs Fontanals – W6 – Lunchtime WEEK A  
Band Club – Mrs Fontanals – W6 – Lunchtime WEEK B  
 
Wednesday  
All years Zumbaerobics: a dance for fitness club – Ms Gray – 
Lunchtime   
KS3/4 Music Tech Club – Mrs Fontanals – W6 – Lunchtime   
Fashion and Textiles Club – Ms Logan – M14 – Lunchtime  
World Challenge Team – Mrs Hendry – M17 – Lunchtime   

KS4 Art – Mrs Barton – M9 – Lunchtime WEEK B  
Maths Homework Club – Mrs Sunderland – E7 – Lunchtime   
Christian Union – Rev Nick Clarke & Mr Young – W1 - 
Lunchtime  
 
Thursday  
All years Dance – Miss Clark – Sports Hall – Lunchtime  
Year 10/11 sport studies catch up and home learning club – Mr 
Dabinett and Miss Clark – After school 3-4pm  
Military Students Club – Mrs Hendry – M17 – Lunchtime  
KS3 Art – Ms Sayer – M8 - Lunchtime  
KS4 3D – Mrs Barton – M13 – Lunchtime WEEK A  
Home Learning Space – Mrs Orchard – M1 - Lunchtime  
 
Friday  
Games with Brains – Mr Barrow – E4 – Lunchtime  
V-Club: Learn how to harness your hormones – Mrs Wells – 
W10 – Lunchtime WEEK B  

State Funeral 
 

Following the sad news last week re-
garding the Queen’s death, the Govern-
ment has announced that Monday 19 
September, the date of Her Majesty 

Queen Elizabeth II’s State Funeral, will 
be a national bank holiday. 

Stanchester Academy will therefore be 
closed on this day. 


